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                     File:  2320.38.031,  2320.38.029 
 
March 15, 2021 
 
Kelley Nixon 
Hilcorp Alaska, LLC. 
3800 Centerpoint Drive, Suite 1400 
Anchorage AK  99503 
 
Re: KGF 3431 & KGF 14-6 

Hazard ID:  3331, 2434 
Contaminated Soil and Water Management Plan for Flow Line Upgrades: Kenai Gas Field 3431 
and Kenai Gas Field 14-6 
 

Dear Ms. Nixon; 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC), has reviewed the 
Contaminated Soil and Water Management Plan for Flow Line Upgrades: Kenai Gas Field 3431 and Kenai Gas 
Field 14-6, Jacobs Engineering (February 2021).  Thank you for submitting the Plan to our office. 
 
ADEC disagrees with the assessment that product on the pad at KGF 14-6 is immobile.  Product moved 
off of the pad historically and the source area has not changed.  Product is mobile and will continue to 
be mobile, moving to the west off pad in the future.  Hilcorp must be aware of that possibility, monitor 
for its occurrence and have a contingency plan to address surface water impacts to the wetlands. 
 
The Contaminated Soil and Water Management Plan is approved.  If you have questions about this 
letter, or any other aspect of this project, please contact me at (907) 262-3412, or by e-mail at 
peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 


